
The winners of  Push Start have the chance to play at the regional finals, where 
the chosen winner will then go on to compete at ‘Push Over’ festival in 2010.

For more information regarding the 2009 Push Start Battle of  the Bands 
contact Council’s Youth Services on 1300 787 624. 
Application forms can be downloaded from www.cardinia.vic.gov.au/youth 
or www.myspace.com/cardiniafreeza1

The battle will be held on Friday 7 August 2009.

Send your application, demo and bio to Youth Services, Battle of  the Bands, 
PO Box 7, Pakenham, 3810. Applications close Friday 19 June.

BANDS WANTED
Do you live, go to school  •	
or hang out in the  
Cardinia Shire? 
Are you aged between 14 and 21 •	
years of  age? 

Are you looking for the opportunity •	
to win huge prizes and increase 
your fan base?


